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MEDIA RELEASE 

April 5, 2024 

Clinton Township Police Administrative Division Commander, Lt. Harry P. Bugal Jr., released the following 

incident today: 

On Friday, April 5, 2024, at approximately 1023 hours, the United States Geological Survey (USGS) 

has recently confirmed a 4.8 Magnitude earthquake in our area.  Our officers have been checking with 

community members and have not received any reports of injuries, fires, or structural damage in our 

community.  We will continue to monitor the situation, help, and advise our community.  We also ask that 

residents limit the use of the 911 system for emergencies only.  For all non-emergency police related matters, 

please call 908-735-7233. 


